
 

       

 

P.S. duPont 

Middle School 

Proudly Presents 

Spotlights on  

Gifted Education Services in BSD 

 

Parents and students are invited to visit P.S. duPont Middle School on 

Thursday, November 29, 2018 from 6:00-8:00 pm to learn more about 

the Brandywine School District’s gifted education services in the 

middle school setting (Grades 6-8). 

 

What to expect: 

 Current and former students share their experiences 

 Classroom visits to meet staff and learn about our curriculum 

 Building tour 

 Information regarding P.S. sports and extra-curricular offerings 

 Referral process for gifted education services 

 

For more information about the gifted education services in the Brandywine School District, 
contact Ann Marie Fitzgerald at 793-5056 or ann.fitzgerald@bsd.k12.de.us. 

 

 


